
 

Date: 21/08/2023 

C15 (2023-24) 

To 

School Parents (Grades 1-2) 

Ref: Field Trip: The Journey of Water-From Nature to Us 
 
Dear Parents,                                             
 
About 71 percent of the Earth’s surface is covered with water. Water also exists in 
various forms. We get water from various sources for our daily chores. We all have 
learnt about this in school in Environmental Studies.  
 
At SVM, we believe learning outside classroom enhances the critical thinking skills and 
gives learners a chance to think about the concept from a different perspective. Hence, 
we have planned a field trip for our young minds to understand the sources of water 
and its conservation. 
Learners will also learn about different types of houses (Kuccha and Pucca).  
 
This field visit aims to provide an opportunity to step out of life’s normal routines and 
experience something completely new which in turn is a great way of learning outside 
the classroom. 
 
A few objectives of this visit are as follows: 

 To understand different sources of water. 
 To observe water conservation methods. 
 To observe and analyse different types of houses. 

 
Details about the visit is given below: 
Date: 23rd  August 2023 
Venue: Kolambe 
Time: Within school hours 
Things to carry: House Tshirts and blue trousers, handkerchief, umbrellas, ID cards. 
 
Yours truly, 

Ms. Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 


